
 
From: Karen Wimpey [mailto:kwimpey@concordymca.org]  

Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 4:29 PM 
To: Mulholland, Michelle 

Subject: Street Closure Concord Y 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am emailing you today on behalf of the Concord Family YMCA. We are respectfully requesting 
to close down Warren Street between North State Street and Green Street on Friday May 12, 
2017 from 3:00pm to 9:00pm. We are hoping to do another block party/barbecue for our 
members and the community. We will have food, music, bounce houses and carnival style 
games.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Karen Wimpey 
Membership Supervisor 
Concord Family YMCA 
kwimpey@concordymca.org 
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